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The second annual meoting was hold at the Criteriom
restaurant in St. Paul on Oct 29th 1953. Speakers were
¥r. Jackson and lirs. Kottke of the Minneapolis Savings
and Loan Assn, Mrs M.W/.Rime showed color slides of Iris
and arrangements token at last years iris show,

A year ago we had 84 members in the Society, this year
we number 111 members and still growing. Our retiring
treasurer announced a balance of $293.92 so we are quite
healthy in that respect also.

How many of you know we have a public planting of
modern iris at the Parade Gardens opposite the Plaza Hotel
in !inneapolis? This planting was made possible several
yeers ago by members of the T.C.I.S, through their gener=
ous donations of surplus iris rhizomes.

The remson we havent been seeing Joe Patrke at the
moetings lately is because Joe has been convalescing from
a recent illness. If you are in his neighborhood, 1800
Iglehart Ave. St, Paul, do drop in and see him. 'le are
sure Yoo will be very happy to sec you,

The Twin City Iris Society is sending an invitation
to the American Iris Society to hold their National meete
ing in the Twin Cities in either 1960 or 1962. (L still
cant figure out why 1961 was ignored)

esvese IPORTANT YIOTICE ceveee

The Minnesota Horticulturel Society has advised us
that the cut-off date for delivery of the Horticulturist
will be January lst and has requested our membership list
be sent them not later than Dec.15th. So if you wish to
recieve your copies of that fine magezine without interr-
uption you should pay your 1954 dues as soon as possible.

Qur next moeting will be held on Thursday, Dec,3rd
at Rutherfords Garden Store, 4995 Excelsior Blvd,
Minneapolis. Topics for discussion will be iris hybridizing
and iris arrangements. This meeting will be very informal
so come prepared to ask snd answer questions. The meeting
will berin at 8 P.il, and as usual, refreshments will be
served by our very capable hospitality committee.

le thourht you misht be interested in knowing somee
thing ebout our new officers so we ere printing a thumb
nail sketch of each of them. 'fe discoversd that about the
only thing they have in common is their interest in the
genus Iris.









